20th August 2010
 

 

 

 

Distributor Company Name

Distributor Address

Distributor Address
Dear Distributor Contact Name
Product Safety Recall Notice

  

RUD Chains Pty Ltd (ACN 010 547 949) gives notice of the voluntary recall of the following
RUD Swivel Lifting Ring:  WBG-V-5.0 M30
Colour: Red
Batch Numbers: Y37, X38, W43, R79, P10, D06, B35
 

 

RUD Ketten Rieger & Dietz GmbH u. Co. KG wishes to advise that a product recall of specific batches only is required in the interest of safety and legal obligation.

Our records indicate that the following invoices contain the recall product in question: 

 

 
	Your Order No:
	Order Date:
	RUD invoice No:
	RUD invoice date:

	
	
	
	


RUD Ketten Rieger & Dietz GmbH u. Co. KG has identified a potential defect in the Swivel Lifting Ring WBG-V-5.0 M30 (Batch Numbers: Y37, X38, W43, R79, P10, D06, B35) that may compromise its strength if it is not used according to the user instruction.
 

RUD Chains Pty Ltd takes its responsibilities to its customers very seriously and whilst no injuries have been reported, RUD requires the return of the product for further analysis.

 

Please return any stock of the product with the abovementioned batch numbers you may be holding to RUD Chains Pty Ltd. You will be fully credited or exchanged for these returned items. 

To assist with the product recall, please contact all customers that you have distributed the product to and ask them to return the product with the abovementioned batch numbers to you. Alternatively forward your customers’ details to RUD Chains Pty Ltd so that we can contact your customers to discuss the return of the product. Batch number location can be identified on the attached photograph.
RUD Chains Pty Ltd will reimburse you and/or your customers for any freight or transportation costs associated with the return of the product. If the cost of accessing and returning the items is greater than $200 please contact the RUD Chains Head Office on (07) 3712 8000 to discuss the details. We ask that you and your customers return the product by Startrack Express charged to our account number below.
 

RUD freight details:   Startrack A/C # 10095869

 

RUD Chains Pty Ltd sincerely apologises for any inconvenience caused. However, we are conscious that SAFETY is first and foremost and believe that the product recall will minimise risk to you and your customers.

 

 

Yours Faithfully
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Peter I Nuttall

Managing Director

 

